
Welcome Back!
The parent-teacher organization (PTO) is a vital
part of the school community. Our PTO helps
organize family activities, fundraising events,
and uses the funds to meet the needs of the
school not covered by tuition and fees. Our
motto is "Many Hands Make Light Work." 

We'll have opportunities throughout the year
to volunteer your time in order to meet your
family requirement of 25 volunteer hours for
the school year. 
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Important Dates
August 14, 2021
August 14, 2021
August 16, 2021
August 16, 2021
August 18, 2021
August 31, 2021

Campus Clean Up 8AM-12PM (SJPII Campus)
Used Uniform Sale 9AM-11AM (Activity Center)
Back to School Night 5:30PM-6:30PM
Used Uniform Sale 5:30PM-6:30PM (Activity Center)
First Day of School
Last Day of the Cereal Drive

PTO Programs
Track It Forward: This is the system the PTO uses for volunteer sign ups and to track hours.
You can sign up at www.trackitforward.com, or download the app on your phone.

Scrip: This is a fundraiser that allows you to raise money for SJPII and earn a tuition discount
for next year. When you purchase gift cards, you will receive a rebate ranging from 2-25%.
Half of the rebate goes to the school and the other half will be deducted from your tuition for
the next school year. Scrip can be used for everyday purchases - groceries, clothing, gas, and
more - and the rebates add up quickly! 

Box Tops: Box Tops is now digital. Simply download the app on your phone, link up to SJPII,
and scan your receipts after you shop!

http://www.trackitforward.com/


Cereal Drive & Box Tops Bonus

St. Anthony's food pantry is running low on cereal.
This is the perfect time to help restock their supplies!
Harris Teeter is offering 50 Bonus Box Tops when you
buy 5 participating General Mills products through
August 31, 2021. 

Buy 5 boxes of General Mills cereal at Harris Teeter,
scan your receipt to earn $5.50 for our school, and
drop off the cereal in the Activity Center to donate to
St. Anthony's food pantry.
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PTO Board, Committee Chairs, and Room Parents
Please don't hesitate to reach out to the PTO if you have any questions, ideas, or want to help!

President
Vice President
Treasurer
Recording Secretary
Corresponding Secretary
Room Parent Coordinator
Volunteer Coordinator
Used Uniform Coordinator
Scrip and Box Tops Coordinator
Pre-K Room Parent
Kindergarten Room Parent
1st Grade Room Parent
2nd Grade Room Parent
3rd Grade Room Parent
4th Grade Room Parent
5th Grade Room Parent
6th Grade Room Parent
7th Grade Room Parents

8th Grade Room Parent

Marri Brackman
Christina Kassop
Lou DiStefano
Kasia Krul
Kerry Alfrey
Kimberly Brooks
Kerry Alfrey
Erin Wallace
Sara Blakely
Laura Boll
Tracy Falcone
Bethany Dempsey
Kirsten Gough
Renee Portfilio
Kristin Callis
Sara Hoover
Megan DeBruhl
Bethany Dempsey
Sara Blakely
Jennifer Chopping

PTOPres@jp2catholicschool.org
ckassop@verizon.net
loud72@outlook.com
kasiakrul@hotmail.com
kerry@beourguesttravelcompany.com
jonathanandkim95@gmail.com
kerry@beourguesttravelcompany.com
ekw316@hotmail.com
chickenhouse3000@gmail.com
l.boll90@gmail.com
tracyann.falcone@gmail.com
bethany.dempsey@googlemail.com
kirstengough@gmail.com
rportfilio@earthlink.net
westbury228@yahoo.com
steckmest@aol.com
megmccarthy@hotmail.com
bethany.dempsey@googlemail.com
chickenhouse3000@gmail.com
idahojlj@aol.com


